MEDIA ADVISORY

For Immediate Release
March 3, 2020

CHATHAM COUNTY POLICE DEPARTMENT

295 Police Memorial Drive, Savannah, GA , 31405

(912) 652-6920 FAX: (912)650-6130

Chief Jefirey M. Hadley Assgistant Chief Terry Shoop Agsistant Chief Julie Tolbert

Gulfstream Road from Robert B. Miller Road to Highway 21 Closed to Through Traffic

Chatham County, GA (March 3, 2020) — The Chatham County Police Department is advising
motorists to avoid the area of Gulfstream Road from Robert B. Miller Road to Highway 21 after
railroad construction caused the shutdown of several intersections.

Motorists may access the businesses and homes in the area, but because of the railroad
construction, motorists cannot access Highway 21 from Gulfstream Road. This has caused
major traffic backups as motorists, including large trucks, are forced to turn around as they
approach Highway 21 from Gulfstream Road.

The Chatham County Police Department is advising those exiting Gulfstream Road to travel
west and exit onto I-95.

The Chatham County Police Department does not have a timeline on how long the intersections
will be closed.
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